
You’re the MaineCare
expert we’ve been
waiting for.

We want to make MaineCare work better for members, and
we need your help. If you have experience with MaineCare,

we want to hear from you!

Join MaineCare’s new Beneficiary Advisory Council (BAC) to share your
voice to help support policy and program changes.

For an application or more information, please contact: 
Rachel Collamore at Consumers for Affordable Health Care
Phone: 207-480-2140
E-mail: education@mainecahc.org

Earn $100 for each 2-hour meeting, held every other month!

We are looking for:
Current or former MaineCare members
Family members of a MaineCare member
Paid or unpaid caregivers of MaineCare members
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